Division of Environmental Health

www.harnett.org

April 27, 2021

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

Yassen Muflahi
Fairground Express ph: 910-893-7547
1001 Fairground Rd. fax: 910-893-9371

Dunn, NC 28334
RE: Fairground Express

Dear Mr. Yassen Muflahi:

A plan review was received by this office concerning the site plans for the above referenced
facility. The plans and specifications are conditionally approved with the following
comments:

1. Any menu or equipment changes must first be approved by the Hamett County
Environmental Health Department.

2. All unused equipment, or equipment not indicated for use on the plan review must be

removed from establishment

All holes in walls must be sealed in a smooth, easy to clean manner.

All crevices in flooring and coving must be sealed in a smooth, easy to clean manner.

Any item not shown on the plans or referenced above will be required to comply with

15A NCAC 18A .2600, “Rules Governing the Food Protection and Sanitation of Food

Service Establishments” and “The North Carolina Food Code Manual” . This review does

not cover any other aspects of construction regulated by other jurisdictions.
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If you require further assistance or disagree with any of the above statements please notify this
office.

Sincerely,
Nikki Eason, REHS

Environmental Health Section
Harnett County Health Department
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